
under the Ministry of 
Economic Development and 

Poverty Reduction

Subprojects 
implementation process 
within the framework of 

the “ Rural Infrastructure 
Development“ Project



The process of 
reconstruction 
of the school in 
the territory of 
“Saroy" MCA in  
Bakhmal 
district of 
Jizzakh region 
according to the 
modern 
architecture 
requirements 
for 220 pax.

Contract value:
7 536 438 805
UZB Sums.

www.ridp.uz



The process of 
construction of a 
new modern 
school for 264 
pax in the 
territory of
“Sokhil" MCA in 
Pakhtaabad 
district of 
Andijan region.

Contract value :
10 924 309 370  
UZB Sums.

www.ridp.uz



The process of 
implementation of 
the tertiary road 
repair subproject 
with a total length of 
10.09 km in 
“Madaniyat" MCA 
in  Bakhmal 
district of  Jizzakh 
region.

Contract value:
1 511 713 000 
UZB Sums

www.ridp.uz



The process of 
implementation of 
tertiary road repair 
subproject with a 
total length of 11,92 
km in “Oykor" MCA 
in Bakhmal District 
of Jizzakh region.

Contract value:
1 774 053 000 
UZB Sums

www.ridp.uz



The process of 
implementation of 
tertiary road repair 
subproject with a 
total length of 25,55 
km in “Beshkubi“
MCA of Zomin 
district in Jizzakh 
region.

Contract value:
2 682 209 000 
UZB Sums

www.ridp.uz



The process of 
implementation of 
tertiary road repair 
subproject with a 
total length of 17,12
km in “Gulshan“ MCA 
of Zomin district in 
Jizzakh region.

Contract value:
2 292 480 000 
UZB Sums

www.ridp.uz



www.ridp.uz

The process of 
implementation of 
tertiary road repair 
subproject with a total 
length of 12,83 km in 
“Chorvador“MCA of 
Zomin district in 
Jizzakh region.

Contract value :
1 302 159 000 
UZB Sums



The process of 
implementation of 
tertiary road repair 
subproject with a 
total length of 8,24
km in “Turkman“
MCA of Zomin 
district in Jizzakh 
region.

Contract value:
811 820 000 
UZB Sums

www.ridp.uz



The process of 
implementation of 
tertiary road repair 
subproject with a 
total length of 33,16
km in “Narvon“ MCA 
of Forish district in 
Jizzakh region.

Contract value:
3 108 605 000 
UZB Sums

www.ridp.uz



www.ridp.uz

ridp@mineconomy.uz

+998 71 2326332

https://www.facebook.com/QIRL2020

https://t.me/uzb_ridp

Contact us

Follow us


